
  
                             HIDDEN VALLEY LAKE 
                  COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
                 NOTICE OF HEARING ON CHARGES 
 

 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Secretary to the Board of Directors of  
 
Hidden Valley Lake Community Services District has filed a report with the  
 
District setting forth a proposed Ordinance to Amend Capital Facility Fees for its  
 
enforcement on certain properties within the District’s boundaries.  A list of those  
 
parcels on which the fees are proposed to be levied is available at the District 
 
Office or by calling (707) 987-9201.  The District Board of Directors will conduct a  
 
hearing on the report, including the possible adoption of such charges in the  
 
proposed ordinance, on Tuesday, May 20, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at 19400 Hartmann     
 
Road, boardroom, Hidden Valley Lake, California.  At that time and place, any  
 
interested person, including all persons owning property in the District, may  
 
appear and be heard as to whether the proposed rates and charges are  
 
discriminatory or excessive, or on any other matter relating to the proposed   
 
ordinance.  If there are any questions, please contact the District Office, 
 
(707) 987-9201. 

 
 
 
 

Roland Sanford 
General Manager/Secretary to the Board 
Hidden Valley Lake 
Community Services District 


